
The Sisters of St. Francis will host
an open house at our new

intentional community,
Canticle House, located at

1911 Chestnut St.
Chester, PA 19013

on July 28th between 1 P.M. - 5 P.M.
We hope to see you there!

Canticle House welcomes

young adults and spiritual

seekers to live in a

sustainable community as

sisters and brothers!

Join us for an Open
House July 28th!

Shared values:

Nurturing mutual relationships

Offering hospitality

Seeking environmental and

social justice

Integrating reflection and action

Connect with us at youngadults@osfphila.org


